

<p>addition, to acquire charitable status accounts need to be in order. JM, SV and TO to have a meeting soon to go through accounts.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • New mandate form for bank account has been filled in, JM and TO to go on as signatories. After this goes through, online banking access will be granted and possibility of debit card will be looked into by JM. • Current balance of bank account is not known because paper bank statements are going to Rory Cameron. • SSE (Community Council) fund cheque has been deposited (£3000). £1000 for oil order has gone out. • Applecross Inn is owed for some bar drinks. SV or JM to acquire an invoice for this. • GW suggested a card machine for the bar. Future bar manager and JM to investigate. 	<p>JM, SV, TO</p> <p>JM/TO to post form</p> <p>SV/JM</p> <p>Bar manager, JM</p>	<p>ASAP</p> <p>ASAP</p> <p>Next meeting</p> <p>Next meeting</p>
<p>Bookings</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 28 Sept: Macmillan coffee morning • 4 Oct: Community ceilidh & dinner • 1 Nov: Community ceilidh & dinner • 29 Nov: Christmas Market 6:00pm • 13 & 14 Dec: Christmas dinner – IF and CM to organise and CM, IF and SV to advertise for other volunteers • Hogmanay: ceilidh, bar • Ceilidh/Americana artist (sometime next year) 	<p>IF, CM, SV</p>	<p>13th & 14th Dec</p>
<p>General maintenance</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • GW to have a look at and if needed find someone to maintenance fly catcher, leak in dishwasher, vent above cooker, gas cooker and warming cupboard. • Kitchen deep clean is set for Sat 7 Dec. • GW to speak to Robert Macrae (Applecross Inn) and set a date for him to come to give suggestions on the kitchen equipment. • GW to contact Kevin Grant about gas cooker, bar door closing mechanism, damp patch above display cabinet and putting up new sign (in container). • JM said Kevin has measured the faulty concertina door and is coming up in two weeks to fix it. • Hall has got a sack barrow for moving chairs. • Ashtray at front door has been fixed. GW noted it is next to future play area, but it was agreed it should be left there as people will smoke at the front door anyway, but hopefully not when play area is used. • JM: Donald Mackenzie has been paid for his work on the drainage in the back of the building. More work to do. GW to talk with Donald. GM offered to use damp meter on the back of the building. • JM: Logic has been to check the fire alarms, GW to phone Logic for next steps. 	<p>GW</p> <p>GW</p> <p>GW</p> <p>GW</p> <p>GW</p> <p>GW</p>	<p>Next meeting</p> <p>Next meeting</p> <p>Next meeting</p> <p>Next meeting</p> <p>Next meeting</p> <p>Next meeting</p>

<p>AOCB</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • MM updated the committee on the play area. The group need to purchase suitable paint and rubber matting. Fence has been treated. Agreed that railing will be painted soft grey and steps at fire door will be converted into a ramp. Project is staying on budget. • Container key is at the Inn. SV to enquire. • GM discussed Applecross Duathlon. Profits have always gone to the Hall. Last 4 years have produced just under £2500 in profit. As the Duathlon was cancelled this year, there was more profit (not many refunds were made despite offering this to all participants). GM plans to spend approx. £500 of this on improvements (bike racking and signs), so the Hall would get approx. £300. • Duathlon acts under Hall's insurance. Ticket income from SiEntries system comes on the Hall bank account so committee will pay for the improvements mentioned above later. 	<p>SV</p>	<p>ASAP</p>
--	------------------	-------------

Next meeting is scheduled for 22nd October 2019 at 19:30.

TO concluded the meeting.